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I voted in person California from 1964 to 1999 with no problems. Precinct were 

located in close proximity to most voters. If one could not vote in person absentee 

ballots were available. More importantly we got the results in most cases we got the 

results by the end of the evening or the next day. It is easy to figure out your votes 

before you walk into the voting booth. You do not need weeeks. 


